
From: Bradley Gammond 
Sent: 08 January 2013 10:20 
To: Sherratt, Claire 
Cc: Rebecca Mayman 
Subject: Change of Representor 
 
Claire 
 
I just wanted to let you know of a change. 
 
Mr Peter Rawlings who is due to speak at the hearings on behalf of the Chester Road Land Society (as 
listed on Representors wishing to appear on Site Allocation and Policies) is going to be unable to do so 
due to ill health.  
 
His brother Mr Steven Rawlings wishes to take his place on the Society’s behalf. 
 
I have asked for a letter confirming the circumstances. 
 
The details will be published on the website. 
 
I trust this is in order. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Bradley 


